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From: David Sherwood 
Sent: 21 June 2018 10:19
To: General
Subject: planning application NYM/2018/0342/cu

I write with some concern regarding this application for change of use to storage and distribution as I feel the
access track and maintenance of, will cause problems for all other existing users.
There is no legal binding maintenance agreement between residents using the road at present and the inevitable
increase in traffic will I feel be unsustainable.
Yours Faithfully,
David Sherwood.
Fairview,
Thorney brow.
Fylingdales,YO22 4QH.
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